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Michael G. Musary, Ed.S.

Superintendent of Schools

74500 Burk Street, Armada, Michigan 48005 ( PHONE: (586) 784-2112 ( FAX: (586) 784-4268

January 10, 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Armada Area Schools is now using new software for PowerSchool called Unified Classroom.  With this new software, parents/guardians will have new Unified Parent Portals.  If you use the Mobile App only you will not have to create a new Portal account.  





Website Users

All parents/guardians will need to create new portal accounts.  To help with this process we have put documentation on our website at: www.armadaschools.org.  There are three new documents and a video on the Home page of the website.  These documents will walk you through the entire process.  They are:

Unified Classroom Portal – No Account. This is for new parents and parents who have never had an account.
Unified Classroom Portal – With Account. This is for parents with accounts.

Parent Dashboard Screen.  This is a document on what the new Portal will look like.

Video – This is a video on the process of how to set up the accounts.  Part one is for new parents and parents without an account and Part two is for parents with an account.
These documents and video will explain the entire process.  Please be advised that you will need your ID and Password that you log in with to the Traditional Portal to set up the new account.  If you have forgotten the password please log in to the traditional account and ask for a new one.  It will be emailed to your email address that you set your account up with.




Mobile App Users

The Mobile App will remain the same with your ID and Password that you have already created for the Traditional Portal. You do not have to create a new one if you only use the Mobile App. The PowerSchool App has not changed to the new Unified Classroom software.  You will only need to create a new ID and Password for the new Unified Classroom Parent Portal if you use the portal from the web address. If you create a new ID and Password for the new Unified Classroom Parent Portal you will have two ID’s and Passwords – One for the Mobile App and one for the new Unified Classroom Parent Portal.
If you are a new parent to our district or a parent that has never had a Parent Portal account and would like to set one up, please call your students main office at the number below to help you with the process.
The new Parent Portal will be turned on starting January 16, 2018.    

